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To all WCRC Member Churches
Dear friends,

The Executive Committee of the WCRC is holding its first meeting since the 2010 Uniting General Council here in Geneva this month (May 4 to 12, 2011).  We bring you greetings from Geneva and pray for God’s blessings on you in this third week after Easter. 

While here in Geneva we continued to pray along with the many parts of our family, especially those parts which are faced with serious challenges, for example Japan in the aftermath of the earthquake, tsunamis and nuclear challenges.  We also heard of the ways in which the interreligious conflicts in Egypt have led to the burning down of several churches and the loss of the lives of about 12 persons.  

One of the issues that we expressed much concern about in the United General Council is Climate Justice.  Carbon footprints as a result of lifestyle choices we make have become problematic.  We urge all our member churches to do an audit of how their actions, practices, choices of movement, how buildings are constructed, should show our deep concern for ecological responsibility and climate justice.  We need to take steps to reduce our carbon footprints. 

We have been concerned about people of faith in the Middle East for a long time.  We are especially concerned about religious freedom.  Many Christians are under pressure – some of those who can afford to find themselves taking the painful decision of emigrating.  All in all, we need to pray along with our sisters and brothers in the countries of the Middle East.  

Sincerely yours,
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